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Vision Foundation Welcomes New Directors 
 

The Minnesota Lions Vision Foundation welcomed 10 new 
members to their board of directors in July! As the oldest 
sanctioned project in the Multiple, a Vision Foundation director 
post is a prestigious appointment for any Lion, and the 
foundation is proud of our Lions representatives and grateful for 
their work. 
 
Directors oversee Lions funding for the Lions Gift of Sight eye bank 
and report on eye bank activities to the Lions of Minnesota. They 
promote the eye bank to fellow Lions club members and the general 
public. Directors also work to raise funds for other Vision 
Foundation initiatives, such as the Lions Children’s Eye Clinic, the 
Lions Macular Degeneration Center, used eyeglass collection, and 
the Lions Eye Surgery Center. Minnesota Lions have donated tens of 
millions to the people of Minnesota through sight-related 
endeavors at the University of Minnesota. 
 
Invite your directors (contact information at left) to your club for an 
update! 

Lion Wendy Goldsmith 
952.224.6305 

DrWendy@goldsmitheye.com 
 

Lion Hilary Wickenhauser 
952.220.0516 

hwick97@gmail.com 
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